
 
To: All Members of the Saskatchewan Association of Recreation Professionals 
From: S.A.R.P. 
Date: August 22, 2017 
Re: Notice of S.A.R.P. Annual General Meeting 

 
All S.A.R.P. members are invited to attend the 2017 Annual General Meeting and Awards Gala to be 
held on Friday September 22, 2017 at the Hilton Garden Inn, 90 – 22nd Street E, Saskatoon.  Prior 
to the AGM, there will be a Round Table Discussion for all members on Proposed Constitution 
Amendments. 
 
The Schedule for the day is: 
 
1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Round Table Discussion on Proposed Constitution Amendments 
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 48th Annual General Meeting 
4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. Cocktail Hour 
5:30 p.m.  Awards Gala 
 
ROUND TABLE DISCUSSION ON PROPOSED CONSTITUTION AMENDMENTS 
The S.A.R.P. Board of Directors appointed a Constitution Task Force who have been working all year 
on putting together some suggested amendments to our Constitution.  They are pleased to host this 
Round Table discussion to get feedback from the membership on the work that has been done so far. 
The session will be held at 1:00 p.m.  More information will follow. 
 
S.A.R.P. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The 48th Annual General Meeting will take place at 3:00 p.m.  To have a vote at the AGM, your 
membership must be current and you must be in a membership category that allows for voting 
privileges.  If you are uncertain of your membership status, please contact Stacey at the Provincial 
office by phone at 306-693-7277 or by email at stacey@sarponline.ca. 
 
AWARDS GALA 
Join us following the AGM for our Awards Gala honouring this year’s recipients.  After dinner, stick 
around to try your luck at Minute to Win It! 
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The S.A.R.P. Annual Report will be posted on our website at www.sarponline.ca as soon as it’s 
completed and will be made available at the registration desk. 
 
Please complete the attached Registration Form and return it to the S.A.R.P. Provincial office 
prior to September 11, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Provincial office at 306-693-7277 or by email 
at office@sarponline.ca. 
 
Please note that the Hilton Garden Inn has set aside a block of rooms at $129.00/night for 
those who book accommodations prior to September 8, 2017. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stacey Dedelley 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
Saskatchewan Association of Recreation Professionals 
88 Saskatchewan Street E 
Moose Jaw, SK   S6H 0V4 
 


